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In view of the point No. 2 of the EDS, the justification of the proposed road is still
not clear. The detailed inspection report showing location of the beneficiary
population of Batuliya (32 families) and Dalmoti (46 families) is required to be
submitted. Further, the distance of these beneficiary families from the existing
road is also required to be mentioned. It is also requested to be ensured that the

report should be elaborated in a way that each and every reason should
accompanied with corresponding facts and figures.

In the geo-referenced map, the existing
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The reply to point No. 3 & 4 is not acceptable. In view of
facts supported with all possible technical details is requi

point 3 and 4 of the EDS, all the
red to be submitted.

It is seen that, the bridal path is available
all along the proposed alignment which
is not ‘been examined as an alternate
alignment. The State Govt. is requested to

submit the examination report/comment
on the same.

The State Govt. is requested to find out
the width of the existing bridle path. It's
seen that, in the initial half portion the
proposed road is almost parallel to the
existing path and if required, the same

may be widened instead of constructing a
new road.
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In reply to point No. 5, a separate enumeration list of tree for forest area designated to
muck dumping has not been submitted which is required to be provided.
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